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     So faith comes from what is heard, and what is heard comes through the message 
about Christ. 

Romans 10:17 
 

     Faith is the reality of what is hoped for, the proof of what is not seen. 
Hebrews 11:1 

 
 
 

5 DREAM BUSTERS 
 

1. __________________________ 
    He went away from there and came to His hometown. 
    …So they were offended by Him. Then Jesus said to them, “A prophet is not without 
honor except in his hometown, among his relatives, and in his household.” So He was 
not able to do any miracles there, except that He laid His hands on a few sick people 
and healed them. And He was amazed at their unbelief. 

Mark 6:1-6 
 

2. __________________________ 
    “My little daughter is at death’s door. Come and lay Your hands on her so she can 
get well and live.” 
    …people came from the synagogue leader’s house and said, “Your daughter is 
dead. Why bother the Teacher any more?” 
    But when Jesus overheard what was said, He told the synagogue leader, “Don’t be 
afraid. Only believe.” 

Mark 5:23 
 

3. __________________________ 
    Then he lay down and slept under the broom tree. 
    Suddenly, an angel touched him. The angel told him, “Get up and eat.” Then he 
looked and there at his head was a loaf of bread baked over hot stones and a jug of 
water. So he ate and drank and lay down again. Then the angel of the LORD returned a 
second time and touched him. He said, “Get up and eat, or the journey will be too 
much for you.” 

1 Kings 19:5-7 

4. __________________________ 
    “Oh, Lord GOD,” Joshua said, “Why did You ever bring these people across the 
Jordan to hand us over to the Amorites for our destruction? 
    …The LORD then said to Joshua, “Stand up! Why are you on the ground?” 

Joshua 7:7, 10 
 

5. __________________________ 
    “To ourselves we seemed like grasshoppers, and we must have seemed the same to 
them.”    

Numbers 13 
 

 

BEATING DREAM-BUSTERS 
 

1. Pray for  ____________________________________________.	
    Now if any of you lacks wisdom, he should ask God, who gives to all generously 
and without criticizing and it will be given to him. 

James 1:5 
	

2. Stretch your _______________________________________.	
    Now to Him who is able to do above and beyond all that we ask or think – 
according to the power that works in you… 

Ephesians 3:20 
	

3. Establish a _________________________________________.	
    … I pursue as my goal the prize promised by God’s heavenly call in Christ Jesus. 

Philippians 3:14 
 

4. Visualize the _______________________________________.	
   I pray that the eyes of your heart may be enlightened so that you may know what is 
the hope of His calling, what are the glorious riches of His inheritance among the 
saints, and what is the immeasurable greatness of His power to us who believe, 
according to the working of His vast strength. 

Ephesians 1:18-19 
	

5. Commit your dream to God’s ____________________.	
    Take delight in the Lord, and He will give you your heart’s desires. Commit your 
way to the Lord; trust in Him, and He will act. 

Psalm 37:4-5 
*All scriptures from HCSB unless otherwise noted 


